
City of Auburn, New York 
Public Notice, June 4, 2020 
 
The microsurfacing crew is scheduling work to be performed in the City of Auburn. Planned 
Microsurface streets by Suit-Kote Corporation: 
Friday 6/5/2020: 

Street From To Procedure 
Seneca Parkway Entire            Scratch & Overlay 

North Hunter Ave Entire           Scratch & Overlay  
               Ross St North Herman Ave. North Hoopes Ave. Scratch & Overlay 

Ketchell St Entire  Scratch & Overlay 
Holley St Seminary St. Seymour St Scratch & Overlay 

North Fulton St Standart Ave  Dead End Scratch & Overlay 
    

 
 
Suit-Kote will notify all residents with door hanger notifications stating that the road will need 
to be closed, and they require residents to stay parked in their driveways or on adjacent streets 
until the material has reached its approximately 2 hour cure time, after which the streets will 
be open for traffic.   
 
Microsurfacing is a 2-step process which will require a second coat (overlay treatment) 
following the initial scratch coating which could be installed either the same day or the 
following day, weather permitting. Any planned work delays due to rain or other unforeseen 
circumstances will be rescheduled and the affected residents will be notified again. 
 
Thank you for your patience while we do these road improvements. 
 
Thank you, 
Albert Cockrell 
Auburn Engineering 
315-730-9618 
 


